
 

FAMILY TIPS FROM YOUR 
FAMILY AMBASSADOR 

 
Drawing with your young child 

Drawing is your child’s way of learning to write 

better and practicing on the proper way to hold 

a pencil. Let them watch you write.  

Make sure your child has plenty of paper, 

crayons and pencils at home. 

Always compliment their work, even if it is not 

perfect. At least they are trying. 

Parenting is a tough job. 

Do your best and have no regrets. 

Ms. Irma, 
Family Ambassador, 
Broadleigh Elementary 

REMINDER 

Hello Broadleigh Families: 

REMINDER: Please try to encourage your 

students to continue to bring their 

chrome books to school every day. Can 

you also remind them that they are to 

come to school everyday with a mask? 

Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation with these situations. 

REMEMBER 

There will be Virtual Parent Teacher 

Conferences held on : 

Tuesday-February 8th  @ 4:00-7:30 pm 

Tuesday-February 15th @ 4:00-7:30pm 

Monday-February 21st   President’s Day-

No School for Staff and Students 


